
College of Engg. & Technology

   Aligarh Muslim University

Aligarh
Dated,30 / 31 January 1970

PEC/6/69-70/836

The Secretary
Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road, Calcutta – 20

Sub : Corporate Membership of the Institution
of Engineers (India) for qualified engineers

Ref : Your letter No. BTN:T.258 dated 7th January, 1970

Kindly refer to your above letter to the Vice-Chancellor, Aligarh Muslim University, who has desired 

me to send a reply. While we consider Corporate Membership of the Institution of Engineers (India) as a 

desirable qualification, we do not insist on the Corporate Membership for recruitment to our teaching staff 

and engineers.

Yours faithfully,
Sd/-

 N.C. SAHA
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ALIGARH MUSLIM UNIVERSITY
ALIGARH

 Dated : 31st July, 1973

Ref. No. A/2132/A 

The Technical Officer
The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road
Calcutta 700020

Subject : Recognition of Sections A & B of A.M.I.E. Examination  
conducted by The Institution of Engineers (India)

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter No. BCT/158 dated 18.7.1973 on the above cited subject, I am 

directed to say that the Section A & B of A.M.I.E. examination conducted by the Institution of Engineers 

(India) is considered as equivalent to B.Sc. Engg. Examination of this University.

Yours faithfully
Sd/- 

Jamalur Rahman
Deputy Registrar

(Academic)

MOTILAL NEHRU REGIONAL ENGINEERING COLLEGE, ALLAHABAD

An extract of the letter No. 343/Acad/45, dated November 3, 1972, of the Assistant Registrar of the 

College :

“The candidates having passed Sections A and B Examination, A.M.I.E., of the Institution of 

Engineers (India) may be considered for admission to M.E. Courses in the Faculty of Engineering of Allahabad 

University, provided such candidates pass a qualifying test prescribed from time to time by the department 

concerned".

BANARAS HINDU UNIVERITY
Varanasi 5 (India)

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR (Academic)
 Dated 4th August, 1973

Ref.No. R-Ac/Equiv./II/1462

The Technical Officer
The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road, Calcutta 700020

SUBJECT : Recognition of Examination
       
Dear Sir,

I am to refer to your letter No. BCT/158 dated July 18, 1973 on the subject noted above and to 

inform you that A.M.I.E. (India) has been recognized by this University for the purposes of admission to the 

M.B.M. part-time course of this University.

Yours faithfully
Sd/- 

DY. REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC)
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